
Minutes, Monthly Board Meeting, MoF, 11 Feb 2023 

The XO called the meeting to order at 1:45 pm.  Attending: Desmon, Shoemaker, 

Clark, Edwards, Jackson, Kasprzyk, Youman, Haug, Smyth, Morrell (by phone); 

Absent: Johnson 

 

A 30th possible anniversary fly/social event was discussed, where?, when? 

Should/could it be tied in with a CWB Day at MoF?  Dave will talk with MoF (Cale); 

BoD is to bring back more ideas for discussion at March meeting. 

Also discussed was the possibility of special shoulder patches and/or tee shirts.  

The problem with either is that the EOQ is such that there would certainly be 

unsold items – and thus a loss.  The idea died aborning . . . 

Kerry’s flight suit/jacket patch was discussed.  Fred will blitz the membership with 

photos to further gauge interest. 

Fred mentioned that the PNW Naval Air Museum responded to our donation with 

a telephonic "Thank you” 

We reviewed our vinyl banners, the smaller one (6’ x 1’) is in need of 

replacement.  The CWB logo will be updated with new art, maybe the aircraft logo 

as well.  Dan, John, Fred for action. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:30 PM. 

 

Fred C Smyth 

Adjutant 

 


